
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     

 
   

  
 

 
   
   
     
   
    
     
        
     
   
   
   
   
   
    
    
  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

CONNECTING PARENTS & TEACHERS 

Monroe Grade School - Parent Teacher Group 

600 Dragon Drive 

Monroe, Oregon 97456 

MGS Parent Teacher Group Meeting 
September 1st, 2015 
Meeting Minutes 

In Attendance: Lorin Hull, Katie Bateman, Sarah Egbert, Amy Piper, Christina Hull, Mary Beyer, Twyla 
Baggerly, Dixie Floyd, Kathi Holvey, Kim Geil, Tracy Frederick, Kendra Roberts, Mandy Nusbaum, Mandy Hull 
and Lorrie Becktold. 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

PTG will be voting for a new president at the next meeting. Nominations can be made prior to the next 
meeting by emailing the PTG at MonroePTG@gmail.com. 

Jog-a-thon 
- Will be October 7th-8th. 
- Run time for each grade level will be 20 minutes. A schedule of when each student will run will be 

sent home for parents. 
- Prizes were discussed. 
- Supplies needed will include sticks, pens and packets (envelopes, labels, letter) and bulletin board 

pictures (Mr. Wright). 
- PTG will have a representative talk with the teachers at their staff meeting on the 15th and 

answer any questions they have. 
- Will discuss an assembly idea once we have an idea of how much money the fundraiser will make. 
- Assembly for prizes is currently set for November 20th. 
- Packets at due with pledges on October 2nd. 
- Money due back November 2nd. 
- Mandy Nusbaum will talk to the fire department about coming. 
- Instead of a t-shirt, PTG would like to do water bottles for all the students that participate. 
- Will check to see if a timer can be borrowed so students can see how much time they have left to 
run. 

Science night will be October 29th from 6:30-8:00. PTG will provide pizza and refreshments. 

Parent night will be September 23rd. PTG will provide refreshments. 

Harvest party will be pushed back a year, since the holiday falls on a weekend this year. 

The PTG has a new email address, MonroePTG@gmail.com. 

The PTG will work with the school and teachers to get an updated list of parents for mailings. 

The next meeting will be October 6th in the Monroe Grade School library starting at 7:00 pm. 
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